
From: Mike Bronson
To: owen@mcmjac.com
Subject: New Message From Eklutna Hydro - CONTACT US
Date: Monday, January 22, 2024 7:43:51 PM

CAUTION: This email was received from an external source

Take down the dam. Give us sockeyes.
i've been a chugach rate payer for a million years and will be a long time.  Was an MEA rate payer before that, and
our family still helps pay for MEA power on hollywood road.
remove the dam.  get sockeyes back; they're more important.
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